Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Extra Care Schemes  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.  
You asked:
1)    How many Extra Care schemes you have in your area where you work with/ alongside a Housing provider and a Care provider to commission an on site team of care and support workers. 
Answer:
One on-site domiciliary care provider 

2)    The name of each extra care scheme. 
Danbury Court (55+) on-site domiciliary care provider

The Wolsey (55+), Abbey Mills (18+) – no on-site provider 

3)    The name of the on-site care and support provider.
Mears Home Care 

4)    The full list of charge rates that are being charged to the Authority for the provision of care and support services at each scheme in question.
We are withholding this information as we consider it to be commercially sensitive.
Therefore this letter acts as the statutory refusal notice required by section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because of the reasons contained in FOIA S43.2 – the disclosure of this information would, or would be likely to, prejudice the commercial interests of any person (including the authority holding it) as we are about to go out to the market shortly.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
